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CONDUCTING AN EMERGENCY NET demonstration at the Hill school grounds are members of the Ozaukee Radio club, Inc.  The purpose of the open house, held Sunday, May 24, was to show how amateur radio can operate under emergency conditions with their own power.  Listing in the log those radio operators reporting in to the net is David J. Riedel, WA9IRK, Port Washington, while Charles Imbruglia, WA9CPE, Cedarburg, transmits.  Stand are (from left) John DeLauche, K9YPL, Cedarburg; Helmut Giese, W9RXJ: Port Washington; Pete Ullrich, WA9CPN, Grafton, Vern Teske, W9RYA, Grafton, William Kalweit, WN9KHL, Grafton; Harvey Goldberg, K9EOY, Port Washington, Gary Darsch, K9DJT, Port Washington; John P. Dries, county civil defense director, Saukville; Guarino Ratatori, Port Washington, city civil defense director; Allen Albinger, K9VNM, Saukville; and William Vosburg, W9VLL, Grafton.  Also present at the meeting were Leroy Wallace, Mequon civil defense director and Norbert Sauer of the Ozaukee County board civil defense committee. 
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